
Dear UCSC Families, 

I know you’ve been receiving a lot of information over the past couple of weeks, so I wanted to send 
an email ahead of Parent Night with all the key details in one place. This way, you’ll have everything 
you need in advance, and we can use the meeting time to focus on your questions. 

 

🎟 RAFFLE 

The UCSC Cash and Car Raffle opens at the beginning of October and runs until February 1, 
2026. 

Prizes: 

• 2025 Audi Q3 

• $10,000 cash 

• $5,000 cash 

Each family is required to sell or purchase their full allotment of tickets (unless you chose the buy-
out option). This is an online raffle only—no physical tickets. 

Once the raffle launches, you will receive a unique RaffleBox code linked to your family. Share this 
code with friends and family to make purchases quick and easy. 

     Please note: All sales must take place within Alberta, and purchasers must be 18+, in 
accordance with AGLC regulations. 

 

       BINGOS (for families that did not buy out) 

Volunteering at bingos is a great way to meet other UCSC parents while supporting the club. 

• Your required number of bingos (assigned at registration) must be completed by June 30th. 

• Our bingo coordinator, Christa, generously volunteers her time to keep everything 
organized. 

• A monthly Bingo Spreadsheet is posted here and on the website under Members > Bingo 
Info. This page also includes role descriptions. 

• To sign up, visit the Bingo Event Page. Please register for five times more bingos than 
required, as not every sign-up is selected. If the event doesn’t allow you to declare, it 
means volunteers have already been chosen. 

• Christa will confirm your assigned bingos by email. 

                     Please keep in mind that Christa is a volunteer with her own commitments. She will respond to 
emails as soon as she can. Thank you for your patience! 

https://ucsc.poolq.net/menu/bingo-info
https://ucsc.poolq.net/events/bingo


 

                 OFFICIATING 

Parents/guardians with a swimmer in a UCSC-hosted meet are required to officiate. In addition, 
there are two mandatory meets that all UCSC families must officiate—even if your swimmer is not 
competing. 

• Please review the UCSC Officiating Policy. 

• Our officiating team tracks family points on a Spreadsheet, also found under Members > 
Officiating Info. 

• Families with a point deficit will be charged $1.00 per point. 

             To help families get started, officiating clinics will be held on October 4th. Attendance is 
strongly encouraged. 

 

   HOW TO CONTACT US 

• Coach Michelle: michelle@calgaryswimming.com 

• Bingos: bingos@calgaryswimming.com 

• Officials: officials@calgaryswimming.com 

• Office (general inquiries): manager@calgaryswimming.com 

• Accounting: accounting@calgaryswimming.com 

• Phone: (587) 894-2772 (available 9am–3pm, Monday–Friday) 

     Please note: The office staff work on a hybrid model. If you would like to meet in person, please 
email us to arrange a time. Meetings can be scheduled Monday–Thursday, 9am–3pm. 

 

   QUICK LINKS 

• Bingo Info 

• Bingo Event Page 

• Officiating Info 

• UCSC Officiating Policy 

 

https://blob.poolq.net/ucsc/images/637992767780384136-ucsc-officiating-policy---approved-101618-1-_002445.pdf
https://ucsc.poolq.net/menu/officiating-info
https://ucsc.poolq.net/menu/bingo-info
https://ucsc.poolq.net/events/bingo
https://ucsc.poolq.net/menu/officiating-info
https://blob.poolq.net/ucsc/images/637992767780384136-ucsc-officiating-policy---approved-101618-1-_002445.pdf

